
Update Jaeni Furaha Mhema August 2023 

 

First of all I would like to thank God  for hiring me for this position, I am getting happier and more 

grateful to see that I am being given a great opportunity to be able to fight to achieve my dreams and 

during the period that I am in college I have learned many things and I continue to learn, in the 

profession I always struggle to make sure that I reach  my dreams. 

 I also like to collaborate with my colleagues to be able to go further in the academic matter, I also 

prefer when I have the opportunity to volunteer in various institutions to collaborate in different jobs to 

build my ability to work more. 

I also like to involves in various sports such as netball and sports.  Others are people who like to mingle 

and share different things on their own or in groups to be able to build mental and health capacity for 

the environment around me and different places as well. 

   I thank you so much again for considering me and see me that i deserve wouth of Education. from the 

bottom of my heart i give deepest appriciation to the iSTEPup foundation thank you. 

 


